



Welcome to the Bunbury Mill Newsletter Winter 2014

Cheshire East Council supports the mill!

We are grateful to our Council for awarding the mill a grant of £2000 from its Community Grants
Scheme. This will be used to replace worn-out furniture in the visitor centre with some smart new tables and chairs. Making the centre an even nicer place to enjoy a cup of tea and a bun - it's available to all, with or without a tour of the mill itself.

Many thanks to CEC from the Bunbury Mill team.

The item below was contributed by three new Friends of Bunbury Mill - what a fantastic effort! Our thanks and admiration go to Jacob, Oliver and Oliver.





The Visitor Centre is being upgraded with grants from CEC and WREN.



The volunteer team - why not come and join us!

BUNBURY MILL RAFFLE

Oliver Doyle, Oliver Thomas and me Jacob Dickens have been selling raffle tickets around the village in aid of Bunbury Mill. We have raised an amazing total of £100. We would like to thank everyone who bought a ticket and an even bigger thank you to those that donated the prizes. The Dysart Arms, Bunbury Butchers, Aura Spa, Tillys and most importantly my Mum for supporting us through the whole event.

Some 2015 dates for your diary:

Saturday 14th March Folk Evening at the mill Sunday 29th March Sunday openings start [Pre-booked visits available at any time]